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Chair, 

Last year we agreed on an ambitious agenda for sustainable development and to eradicate 

extreme poverty and hunger by 2030. We should be proud of our achievements last year and 

for setting out a clear vision going forward. But now starts the difficult part of implementing, 

measuring and evaluating our progress towards the fulfilment of our agenda. 

 

They say what gets measured gets done. Tracking our progress in a credible way requires 

an updated reporting from all involved stakeholders, and accurate measurements. The 

annual reporting on progress by the inter-agency task force will be absolute key in this 

regard.  

 

We, as Member States, should welcome this input and must make sure there is a coherent 

process where the follow-up mechanisms are closely aligned to the High-level political forum 

on sustainable development.  
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Let us also continue to build on the momentum from the MDGs, with the upswing in south-

south cooperation we have seen the last decade. As an example, Brazil’s international 

development cooperation grew from 160 million USD in 2005 to nearly 1000 million USD in 

2010. And China today, which runs one of 
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And lastly, we need to step up our fight against illicit capital flows. More than 1 trillion USD 

yearly (2013) is lost every year in illicit capital flows in developing countries. That is seven 

times the volume of aid. Curbing these flows would free up funds that could be spent on 

sustainable development, and it is necessary to strengthen revenue collection capacities and 

legal frameworks so that we can channel this money to that aim.  

 

I fully believe this is our recipe to success, and here, there are no shortcuts.  

 

Thank you. 


